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May 12, 1931,

Dear Sir;=-

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter of
the 218t ultime in which you again urged the placing 6f a
closed season on Beaver in the Cassiar District.

This matter wee referred to Mr. A. Bryan Williams,
Game Commissioner, on the 9th instant and I am enclosing a
copy of his letter in reply from which you will see that there
ie not much hope of enything being done along the lines suggestd
at least in the near future.

Yours truly,

AVH.
Enclosure;~

f&' .E 'Ditc hbun.
Indian Commissioner for BSC.

Harper Reed, Beqg.,
Indian Agent,
=glegraph Cresk,
B. C.
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